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Rhoades, Wendy Late Backup
From: Hambright, Susan [Susan.Hambright@dlapiper.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 8:50 AM " •—-::

To: Jeff Howard; Rhoades, Wendy

Cc: amanda@greenscapesaustin.com

Subject: RE: Item No. 101 on the 1/15/2009 City Council Agenda - Peaceful Hill Rezoning

Wendy, I concur with Jeff's request for postponement. Thanks so much.

From: Jeff Howard [mailto:jhoward@mcleanhowardlaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 5:15 PM
To: Rhoades, Wendy
Cc: Hambright, Susan; amanda@greenscapesaustin.com
Subject: Item No. 101 on the 1/15/2009 City Council Agenda - Peaceful Hill Rezoning

Wendy,

I am writing to let you know that the applicant and the neighborhood are jointly requesting a postponement
of this item for 2 weeks to January 29, 2009. Susan Hambright was not aware that the item was coming up
this week and will not be able to attend. In addition, we have not finalized our private restrictive covenant
yet. While both sides are still in agreement, the additional 2 weeks will give us time to finalize the
agreement and allow Susan to attend. Thanks.

Jeffrey S. Howard
McLean & Howard, LLP
1004 Mopac Circle, Suite 100
Austin, Texas 78746
Telephone (512) 328-2008
Facsimile (512) 328-2409
www.mcleanhowardlaw.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication is intended only for the used"the individual or entity to which
it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of this information, you are notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s). If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message. To contact us
directly, send to postmaster@d!apiper.com. Thank you.
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